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SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT DAYS
Just a reminder that Monday, 28th and Tuesday, 29th April are school development
days. The staff will be participating in professional learning in HPGE (High Potential and
Gifted Education) as well as collaboratively planning for term two.
Children return to school on Wednesday, 30th April when term two officially starts.

SCHOOL PHOTOS
Just a reminder that school photos are all ordered online using the link through GS
Imaging which is on Dojo, or clicking on the link. This includes the family/sibling photos.

Messages from Mrs Benson:

FILMING
Thank you to the many parents, and children, who have agreed to be on our school
videos which will be launched in term two. As many of you know, we are lifting our
profile within the community via social media, and the testimonials from our teachers,
parents and children have been heartwarming and affirming. Thank you all!

CROSS COUNTRY
Well done to all who participated in the Cross Country last week. Unlike previous years,
we had a lovely fine day and the children performed well and gave of their best.

Further information will be forthcoming after the holidays about the District on May, 21st.

https://gsimaging.com.au/product/bankstown-west-public-school-2025/
https://gsimaging.com.au/product/bankstown-west-public-school-2025/


GOTGAME
During term two all children will participate in Got Game which has a Dance focus as
part of our PE program. These lessons are taught by accredited teachers under the
supervision of our class teachers at school in forty-minute sessions. The lessons focus on
movement to a range of styles of music and choreography for performance. Children
may wear sports shoes on Tuesday. This program is free to all children and paid for by
the school.
The children will perform these dances to parents on Open Day in term three.

EID UNDER THE STARS
Just a reminder that snack packs must be pre-ordered for our fabulous event, Eid under
the Stars, on Friday, 9th May from 5:30-7:30pm. All children can attend for free as the
school is covering the cost but snack packs which include popcorn, juice, fairy floss and
ice cream must be pre-purchased for $7 through School Bytes. The children will be
watching the movie, MUFASA, rated as PG.

SPORTING SUPERSTAR!
Shout out to Zain who was scouted in a PSSA zone
knockout day to compete at state level for the
Sydney South West Zone tournament.

This will result in him attending training sessions, a
trial game in Wollongong and then the state
championships held in June.

This is the second year in a row that Zain has
been selected to play in this important event. We
are sure he will represent himself and our school
with his usual enthusiasm, diligence and
sportsmanship!

We love to hear about our children’s successes,
whether sporting or otherwise, just drop us an
email so we can share ‘Good News’ stories.



ATTENDANCE
MATTERS Attend 

Today

Achieve
Tomorrow

Monday Assembly Winners
Ali, Ali & Zena

Best Class Attendance



Sign up here: 

https://registration.basketballconnect.com/login
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